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Oregon needs this because Federal oversight isn’t enough. The ATF inspects only 

2% of gun dealers annually in Oregon. Licensing gun dealers won’t impact the ability 

to buy a gun — it simply ensures that dealers follow basic business standards, just 

like salons, food trucks, and other industries already do. And yet, the gun lobby 

continues to spread disinformation. 


